
 
 
      Appendix 11 b 
 
Lähettäjä: Joseph Modupeh [mailto:joseph_oreillycampbell@hotmail.com] 
Lähetetty: 30. elokuuta 2006 9:24 
Vastaanottaja: office@floorball.org 
Kopio: Anna_kijlstra@hotmail.com 
Aihe: Floorball In Sierra Leone  
 
Attention Secretary General 
 
Florball game has been established in Sierra Leone by Anna Kijlstra, a member of 
the Dutch floorball National Team, who is in Freetown to work the UN's Intern 
office Tramsition support Team . 
 
Froolball game has been accepted as the 19th sport discipline in Sierra Leone, 
and wish to express our interstion of becoming a member of the International 
Floorball federation . 
Contact person is Joseph O Reilly- Campbell Ministry of Youths and Sport P.O. 
BOX 1181 Freetown Mobile= 232-77-868-236 
            232-30-218-463 
 
Consequent upon your response, I  would like your office to send me a 
constitution and directory. 
Grateful for your continued cooperation for the development and promotion of 
Floorball game in Sierra Leone . 
 
Kind regards 
Joseph O'Reilly Campbell . 
 
 


